
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Newsletter 
 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

• our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

• our school jotter App  

 

22nd July  
2022 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

This academic year has flown by and it has been lovely to enjoy an almost normal term. The children 
continue to be a joy and show enthusiasm, care and compassion towards one another. It is always 
lovely to  observe the children working and playing together and the removal of covid bubbles has 
allowed the children to be free and mix with children from all classes. 

I am privileged to be head of this school and know that I have the best team who work so hard to 
ensure that the children are provided with the best education and nurture they so well deserve.    
Mrs Cullen who is dedicated to leading SEND provision has ensured that every child has been      
effectively supported  throughout their education. 

The nursery has flourished this year and the team have supported the children in their very early 
years to become confident, social and loving children.  

The reception team have worked tirelessly to ensure the children are ready for their new adventure 
into key stage one as well as ensuring our new school starters for September have had the best  
transition possible.  

Key stage 1 staff have worked hard to provide a catch up curriculum for the children and have had to 
ensure that almost a year’s lost learning has been achieved. The pace and structure has been key to 
these children making such good progress with their learning. More importantly though the children 
have felt safe and nurtured despite the challenges over the last couple of years. 

To the staff who support at lunchtimes (an important part of every child’s day) thank you for allow-
ing the values, care and ethos of the school to continue  even when the children are outside of the 
classroom. 

To all the staff who work behind the scenes finance, admin, premises, pfsa, cleaners and governors, 
without you the school could not operate and therefore I am blessed to have such a conscientious 
team. 

I wish you all a wonderful summer and thank you for being so supportive of our school. 

Best wishes 

Tracy Manning 

Message from Mrs Manning  

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


 

 

 

Cygnet Class - Leavers  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Good luck to our Nursery leavers who will be starting 

big school in September. 
We can’t wait to start your new adventure with you! 

 
  



 

 

 

Year 2 - Leavers  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To our incredible year 2 children, 
 

Today we say a final goodbye to our year 2 students. They have worked so hard 
and it has been a pleasure to be part of their journey and see them grow into 

wonderful young people.  
 

We look forward to hearing about all the exciting things they will go on to achieve 
and will miss each of their individual characters greatly. 

 
We wish you every success in your new school. 

You are leaving Pen Mill in 2022 
 

We wish you the best in all that you do 
 

Follow that rainbow, touch that star 
 

We’ve always known that you’ll go far 
 

Be brave, be strong and always be you 
 

May all your hopes and dreams come true. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming dates  

INSET DAY  Thursday 1st September 
2022  

INSET DAY  Friday 2nd September 2022  

RETURN TO SCHOOL  Monday 5th September 2022  

FLU VACCINATIONS (NASAL SPRAY) 
FOR CHILDREN IN RECEPTION AND 
YEARS 1 & 2  

Wednesday 19th October 
2022  

INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLING 
PHOTOGRAPHS 

Monday 31st October 2022  

Reminder that gates will open at 8.40am and 
children need to be in class for      

register for 8.45am 

Yesterday we said a sad farewell to Mrs 
Crosby who has been a amazing member 

of our Reception team.  
We wish her every success in her future 

teaching post. 
 

Miss Rice from Nursery also leaves us  
today and we thank her for all her hard 

work.  


